
NOTICE 
Urgent Attention Candidates: 

 

In preview of proceeding in W.P (C)  No 103 of 2025 Title as JOSHI ANKIT 

AND ORS. Versus MEDICAL COUNSELLING COMMITTEE AND ORS

at Hon’ble Supreme Court of India, it has been decided to extend the

reporting for Round-3 of NEET-PG Counselling, 2024.  

Keeping in view of the said matter, the reporting has been extended till 05:00

PM of 07.02.2025. 

 

 

Notice posted on: 04.02.2025. 

 

 

 

 
Office of MCC 
Email: adgme@nic.in 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

MINISTRY OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE 
NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108 

 

 
Ref. U-12021/04/2024-MEC Dated: 04.02.2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


